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Comments: I am a Routt County resident who for years has hiked and enjoyed the areas and all  aspects of the

Flattops, of which trails that originate in Eagle county are part of the southern end of the Flattops. Which has

more hiking access earlier in the season due to its lower elevation and southern exposure. We have a small 20'

camper with 15" wheels purchased so we can camp, we are seniors, in areas that are not larger RV accessible.

Any person with respect for the environment would never try to get a bigger rig into the state park if it can't handle

the road. Those restrictions can be enforced. The idea that the people living there thought this area is just for

them, then they should have purchased it! It seemed to me on our hike last year to see the state park, that a

property owner allows access through her property to specific trail. Have there been any issues with that? The

other residents on the road seem to be a mix of hunting lodges and anti government weirdos whose homes look

like barricaded encampments?… We are experiencing a total take over by a private land developer here in Routt

County that will change our life and surrounding area in a way that will only profit the developers! We need more

PUBLIC land, State parks, and national forests and public access with no landlocked parcels before it is all

destroyed for profit of a few! We are so grateful that the Lake at Stagecoach will be a state park forever, as the

rest of the surrounding area will belong to the millionaires of the world!

 


